
The Ascension of the Lord        St. Monica’s Parish          June 1 & 2, 2019 
 

MATRIMONY  MASS 

All married couples are invited to participate in the Matrimony Mass on Saturday, June 15 at 
4 p.m..  There will be a small reception afterwards. So that preparations can be made for the 
reception, please sign up at the back of the church or call or email the parish office before June 
7th.  We also ask participating couples to please bring a photo of themselves.  This will be put 
on display at the back of the church and returned to the couple after the Mass. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Faith First Registration for the 2019-2020 Sessions 

Registration forms for the 2019-2020 session of Faith First are available at the back of the 
church, at the rectory and on our website.  To guarantee a spot, new and returning students must 
be registered before August 20th.  The cost of the program is $80 for one child, $105 for two 
children and $125 for three or more. 

Parish Council Seeking New Members 
The Parish Council needs you. If you are eager and willing to make a difference to St. Monica’s 
Church community and can commit to meet one evening each month, we need you.  The Parish 
Council team has made significant progress over the last few years implementing initiatives that 
reach out to the elderly, engage youth, the marginalized and others, and is looking for new 
members to move forward.  Please contact the Parish office at 514-481-0267 if you are 
interested. 

Montreal Directed Summer Retreats – August 2019 
Montreal Directed Retreats offers the opportunity for a silent, personally-directed summer 
retreat from August 5 – 9 at the Cistercian abbey in Rougement – a quiet oasis of peace and 
tranquility in the countryside.  The abbey is a 45 minute car drive from Montreal, or is easily 
accessible by public transportation.  Cost is $335 all inclusive.  Individual rooms, and many 
have private toilet and shower in each room.  Limited spaces. For further information, call Paul 
Empsall at 514-626-9462 or visit www.montrealretreats.org 

Diocesan Camping Association 
The Diocesan Camping Association offers four amazing, fun-filled, faith-based, one-week 
camping experiences for children, youth and families at beautiful Camp Kinkora.  For general 
information contact Anna Graham at 514-796-0703 or Cori-Ann Surette at 438-889-0318. 
 

SECRETARIAL POSITION 

If you are interested in applying for the position of secretary at St. Monica’s, please 
hand in your CV at the rectory as soon as possible.   The job description is listed on 

the St. Monica website: www.stmonica.ca 

 

http://www.montrealretreats.org/


 
MASS INTENTIONS MAY JUNE 1 - 9, 2019 

 
Saturday, June 1:  St. Justin  
4:00    Agnese, Martino & Antonio Gagliardi      by the family 

Alessandro Palladino                                 by wife & children 
Aniello D’Addio                                        by Franca  & family 

Sunday,  June 2:  The Ascension of the Lord 
8:30       Charlie Hindley                   by Drex Meriales & Raquel Galvan 
               Antonio & Mariana LaPosta           by Concetta LaPosta 
               Francesco & Iolanda                       by Piccolino family                                               
 11:00     IN LOVING MEMORY: The Cullen family          

Monday, June 3:  St. Charles Lwanga & Companions                                            
8:00        Anna & Donato                              by daughter Carmela 

      

                  
Tuesday, June 4:  Weekday Mass 
8:00        Settimia Fiori Onesi                                                 
                Alan Strong                                                                  

       by friends & family 
       by Patricia      

 

Wednesday, June 5:  St. Boniface 
8:00 Anna & Lorenzo Forlini                                                        by daughter Louisa 

Thursday, June 6:  St. Norbert 
8:00          Teresina Vissa Tonini                      by Eva Kuchar  

 Giuseppe Fiori                                 by wife & family 
 
         

Friday,  June 7:  Weekday Mass 
8:00        For all Parishioners Intentions                          

Saturday, June 8:  Weekday Mass 
4:00               IN LOVING MEMORY: Leonard & Terry Winslade, 

   Peter Duffy and the Wong family   
 
          

Sunday, June 9:  Pentecost Sunday 
8:30       Pietro DiMeglio & Feni Castaldi     by DiMeglio family 
              Settimia Fiori Onesi                         by Giuseppina & family        
              Fr. James MacDonald                       by Pat Brabant   
11:00     Silvano Zilli                                      by the family  
              Deacon Richard Haber                      by Pat Brabant 
              Don Pare                                            by Pat Brabant 
 
NEW TELEPHONE EXTENSIONS:  Please note the new  
telephone extension numbers listed on the bulletin’s cover 
page. 
 
 
 

 
 
                   

 
Feast of St. Josemaria Escriva, 
Founder of Opus Dei 

All are cordially invited to a  
Solemn Mass presided by Arch- 
bishop Christian Lepine on  
Thursday, June 13 at 7:30 p.m. at 
Marie-Reine-du-Monde Cathedral. 
Confessions will be heard starting 
at 7 :00 p.m. (www.opusdei.ca) 
 
Pilgrimage to Oberammergeau & 
Poland led by Deacon Brian 
Cordeiro and Fr. Raymond  
Lafontaine 
This pilgrimage (September 24 to  
October 3, 2020) will take in a short stay 
at Munich and “The Passion Play” at  
nearby Oberammergeau (which takes place 
only every 10 years) in Germany and then 
proceed to see many important pilgrimage 
and cultural sites in Poland.  It will 
visit historic Krakow and its Jewish sector, 
the concentration camp at Auschwitz- 
Birkenau, the Salt Mine of Wieliczka (a 
UNESCO patrimonial site), the Sanctuary 
of Sister Faustina (devotion to the Divine  
Mercy),Our Lady of Czestochowa and the 
city of Warsaw.  The pilgrimage will be 
accompanied by two pastoral animators:  
Fr. Raymond Lafontaine, Episcopal Vicar 
for the English sector in Montreal and  
Deacon Brian Cordeiro (the organizer of 
this pilgrimage).  It will also have a  
guide from Spiritours and a national  
guide from Poland. This pilgrimage will be 
a life-changing experience for its pilgrims  
and a way of forming long lasting 
friendships. For more information, 
please contact Deacon Brian at 
Brian.cordeiro@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support of our parish.  
Collection for the weekend of May 25-26, 2019  

Totalled    $ 1,780.00 

http://www.opusdei.ca/
mailto:Brian.cordeiro@gmail.com


 


